
 

 
 

Holly Springs Elementary School  
December 5, 2016 

 
Good Afternoon Holly Springs Elementary Families, 
 
This is Mrs. Clark, Principal at Holly Springs Elementary School with important 
announcements.  
 
A special thank you to the PTA for a successful O’Holly Night Event.  Thank you to all the 
families who attended or volunteered and for giving back to the school! 
 
This weekend, December 9th-December 11th, there will be a Cheetah Spirit weekend at 
Five Below at Beaver Creek Commons.  Students need to bring in the form that was sent 
home and do some shopping.  The school earns 10% of the proceeds.  The Holly Springs 
Christmas Parade is this Saturday, December 10th.   The HSES safety patrol will be 
walking in the parade. 
 
This message has been posted to the website. 
Have a Cheetah-rriffic day! 

 


